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Work starts soon to build new park in Spring Farm 

 
 
 
Construction will soon begin on a new neighbourhood, interactive play space in Bandara 
Circuit, Spring Farm that has been designed in consultation with the community. 
 
Council endorsed the $757,000 construction contract of the project that will be a mixture of 
recreational play space with a passive open space and picnic areas. 
 
The playground equipment and design costs bring the total project price to $1 million. 
 
The area is bounded by a creek line, riparian vegetation and an extensive interconnected 
path network. 
 
“The play equipment is integrated into the natural features of the park to create a unique 
and attractive play space for everyone to enjoy,” said Mayor Lara Symkowiak. 
 
“This park has been designed to interest and engage children of all ages and includes 
natural play zones to encourage interaction with the environment,” Cr Symkowiak said. 
 
“There will be plenty of natural shade from the existing established trees in the bush 
corridor setting and some structural shade to cover play areas,” she said. 
 
The play equipment to be installed at the site includes: - 

• Trampolines; 

• Handrope climbers; 

• Rock hold gripps; 

• Slides; 

• Swings; 

• Dish and Plato Spinner; and 

• Multi play piece – 6m Eagles Nest. 
 

The park will be extensively landscaped and seating installed around the site.  
 
Works are scheduled to be complete in September 2018. 
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